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October 3, 2022 

Dear Municipal Partner: 

I would like to personally thank you for the contributions your organization has made 
and the support you have offered to the Ministry of Municipal Affairs and Housing during 
our first four years under the leadership of Premier Ford. 

Our government was re-elected to a second mandate that will rely on strong 
collaboration with all stakeholders to be successful. 

That is why I am asking you for your continued collaboration throughout this new 43rd 
Parliament to make it the most successful one yet. We will continue to work closely with 
you and our other key stakeholders to further build on the progress we made during our 
first mandate. 

If you would like to continue the conversation, please reach out to Stephanie DiNucci, 
my Senior Manager for Stakeholder Relations at Stephanie.DiNucci@ontario.ca. 

Thank you in advance for your contributions. 

Sincerely, 

Steve Clark 
Minister 
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